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To: Students’ Council 

Re: Report to Students’ Council 

Hello council!  

Congratulations to all the councillors who were appointed to boards at the last meeting! It 
has only been one week since my last report, so I will keep this brief.  

1. Boards and Committees  

Since our last meeting I have attended a GFC Academic Planning Committee. The most 
noteworthy item discussed was the University’s submission on academic performance to 
the Government of Alberta. I also attended my first Board of Governors meeting and 
dinner. There are lots of new members on the board so it has been helpful for Governor 
Sandare and I to get to know them at the dinner a bit before our first meeting. 

2. Stakeholder Meetings   

VP Scott and I attended a meeting with the Chinese Students and Scholars Association 
(CSSA) and University of Alberta International (UAI) to discuss how the Students’ Union can 
better support international students from China. It was a very fruitful meeting and we were 
able to identify some areas where our organizations can develop closer ties.   

3. Other Exciting Endeavours  

VP Larsen and I will be attending the Council of Alberta University Students (CAUS) change 
over retreat over the weekend. At this retreat we will go over important information 
regarding provincial advocacy as well as elect our new Chair and Vice-Chair.  

My summer office hours are Wednesdays from 12:00-1:00PM in SUB 2-900. Please feel free 
to drop by if you would like to chat.  

Thank you very much for reading my report, and I am happy to answer any questions you 
may have!  

Marina Banister  

UASU President 

Marina Banister, President  
2-900 SUB • 780 492 4236 • president@su.ualberta.ca
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